2018 Spelling Bee Club
Grades 2nd-5th

The DES Spelling Bee Club is for children grades 2-5 who love to spell and/or want to
improve their spelling abilities. The club members meet after school to spell as many
words as they can and to learn strategies to help them spell. Club time will be spent
practicing spelling words and learning to spell in front of an audience (preparation for
the bee).

Students will be encouraged to participate in the Spelling Bee (April 19), however, this
is completely optional and being a member of the club does not mean your child must
participate in the bee.

March 9, 2018 — April 13, 2018
Time: 3:55pm to 5pm / Days: Fridays

Interested in having your child participate? If so, send in the permission
form by March 9, attention Kasy Schnabel.

Please email kasyschnabel@gmail.com with any questions!

Student’s Name:

Grade: Teacher:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Address:

Phone (Cell): (Work or Home)

Email:
In case of emergency or cancellation what is the best way to reach you:

Parent Volunteer? If you'd like you help with the club, we would LOVE IT! If you check ‘yes’, you will be
contacted with more details. Yes No

Where will your child be dismissed to? Aftercare___ Picked Up ____



